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November 19, 1969

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

Majorz called and wanted to discuss the November 13
letter from Mr. Froehlke. I returned Majorzcall and
found that the 13 Nov letter Majzwas speaking of was not
the one we have been working on, but rather was concerned with
an additional 5% reduction in FY 71 funding. Majorzalso
wanted to discuss how '""we are going to handle the FYDP." 1
told Majzwe would call him back.

I discussed Majorzcaﬂ with ‘and he told
me that an answer to the Froehlke letter concerning the 5% reductions
had been forwarded to Dr. McLucas for signature. He also stated
that a package containing the FY 71 budget and the options which will
"automatically determine the out year costs" was forwarded to Mr.
Froehlke yesterday. I called Majzand stated that a letter on
the 5% reduction would be forthcoming. I also stated that we would
forward the package to Mr. Froehlke and that we will now be looking
to the ExCom for our direction, I believe Major|  Junderstood
my between-the-lines comments concerning looking to the ExCom
for direction. I consider the item now closed.

JOJIN R. MECEDA
Captain, USAF
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